
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Sussex County Habitat for Humanity Strategic Land Acquisition 

Project in Fiscal Year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Sussex County 

Habitat for Humanity located at 206 Academy Street, Georgetown, DE 19947. 

 

Sussex County Habitat for Humanity (SCHFH) will purchase 15 building lots for affordable 

homeownership opportunities throughout Sussex County. All lots will be acquired during federal 

fiscal year 2023, between October 2022 and September 2023. While outside of the scope of this 

application, SCHFH will begin construction on these lots in 2024 and complete construction in 

2025. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

LISA BLUNT ROCHESTER 

Member of Congress 

 


